
SHADY RIVER CIVIC ASSOCIATION 
Board Meeting 
March 8, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Meeting called to Order at 6:35 p.m. Board members present are Dewey Walls, Rick Thornton, Mary 
Cranford and Linda Ivey. Not present are Kyle Bunch, Jeff Martin and Ricky Cox. 
 
Minutes from January and February meetings were reviewed by the Board. A motion to approve the 
minutes was made by Dewey and seconded by Rick. Motion carried 4-0. 
 
Open Forum – none 
 
Treasury Report:  $144,118.22 total  
 
Pool Maintenance:  replaced motor and parts 
 
Deed Restrictions:  multiple lawn deed restrictions due to the freezing weather this winter season 
 
Ground Maintenance:  plants at front entrances need to be replaced due to the freeze this winter 
 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
 Yard of the Month – not any this month 
 
 Events Committee – Easter Egg Hunt at the Park 
 
Old Business:  Annual Easter Egg Hunt at the Park will be March 31, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
New Business:  A resident submitted a request to widen his driveway. Board approved plans. 
 Work Day at the Park is scheduled for April 14th.  From 9 - 3 p.m.   Volunteers are needed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
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